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Physicians are fed up, quitting, and retiring early due to decisions being made by 

medically uneducated people in suits. Quality medical care is harder and harder to 

find and will only get harder if something is not done SOON. Save your family and 

constituents from poor quality care or worse- nonexistent care- in the future.  

Patients always suffer when physician experts are ignored by private corporations.  

 

 This bill is urgently needed to protect patients, physicians, and all Oregonians.  

I urge your SUPPORT of HB4130. 

 

Thank you for saving lives with your work against the corporate practice of medicine ! 

 


